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Regular Meeting Minutes of April 21, 2011 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:05pm by John Kollmer. 
 
Members in Attendance: John Kollmer, David Beradis, Ron Larson, Tim Lee, Steve David & 
Paul Carlson 
 
Audience of Citizens:  None 
 
On April 12th, the Board of Selectman appointed Ron Larson and Linda Hostetler to the 
Firehouse Study Committee.   
 
Ron Larson was given copies of the Committee’s previous meeting minutes and a copy of the 
Phase 1 Report. Linda Hostetler was unable to attend the meeting and John Kollmer will hand 
deliver her copies.  The Committee discussed the objectives of Phase 2 and Ron Larson was 
brought up to speed on what the Committee has accomplished so far. 
 
At 7:45pm the meeting was moved to the Deep River Firehouse to review documentation by the 
previous Building Committee.  The Committee will start developing three separate firehouse 
improvement assessments with pros and cons for each. 
 
John Kollmer will obtain plot plans and setback requirements for 51 and 57 Union Street. As 
well as contact Cathie Jefferson, the Planning & Zoning Enforcement Officer, to see if she can 
attend our next meeting to answer any questions the Committee. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:15pm. 
 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
John R. Kollmer 
Chairman 


